
 
The Outreach Committee of the Florida Family Law American Inns of 

Court is seeking donations from our Inn Members in Support of the 
Fourth Judicial Circuit Dependency Courts 

 

NEEDS: NEW 

STUFFED ANIMALS 

 
COLORING BOOKS 

 
CRAYONS 

 
Please Bring Your Donated Items to the September 19, 2024 Meeting 

of the Inns 

American Inns of Court Professional Creed 

“I will contribute time and resources to public service, charitable activities, and pro bono work.” 

https://inns.innsofcourt.org/media/138990/the_american_inns_of_court_professional_creed.pdf

